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Dear Parents,  

I hope that you and your family are safe and healthy in these unprecedented times. In view of the current pandemic 

wherein mobility has been completely restricted and we all are adapting to the temporary alternate arrangements.  

The parents availing transport will automatically be migrated to the current year transport module for any changes 

please get in touch with the helpline numbers or write to us on transport@aisedu.org / admissions@aisedu.org . The 

new admissions can now register online to avail the facility by sending an email / WhatsApp over the given helpline 

details. There will no registration fee charged for the academic year of 2020–21.  

Due to the non-usage of Transport Services, during the lockdown period we have decided to reduce the Bus Fees on 

account of non-consumption of fuel by 40% of the existing Transport Fees for the period of April 2020 to June 2020. 

The transport fee will be notified by a SMS and given email id within 7 (seven) working days from the issuance of this 

notice and for any clarification please call at the helpline numbers.  

We are confident that you will appreciate the fact that apart from Diesel (Fuel) we need to continue to compulsorily pay 

salaries to the drivers/ helpers/ escorts and all other statutory commitments like insurance/ taxes/ PF/ ESI etc. We have 

not factored in the cost involved in remobilizing the fleet in terms of discharged and ruined batteries, deflated tyres and 

soiled interiors.  

We have been blessed to have parents like you, who are kind, understanding and compassionate. We have full faith that 

in these challenging times you will be extending your full support to us and ensure that in the days to come ASIAN 

INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL maintains its glorious progress and carves a niche for itself in the academic scenario of the 

nation.  

The last date for submission of Transport Fee for Quarter 1 will be 30th of June 2020.  

 

Thanks  
With warm and sincere regards  
ASIAN INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL  
 

HELPLINE EMAIL ID 

transport@aisedu.org / admissions@aisedu.org  

HELPLINE PHONE NUMBERS 

90627 74466 / 96742 77777 / 73190 53080 / 90073 65555 / 89109 12660  


